
Compliance Today - May 2019
FFS providers were sent "reducing opioid misuse" letters

The March 7, 2019 MLN Connects reported, “CMS, through the Medicare Administrative Contractors (MACs),
recently mailed letters to all Medicare fee-for-service providers about our work to reduce opioid misuse by
people with Medicare, including:
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